
 

  

 
Date: October 17, 2013  
 
To: Bidders (posted to DAS web site and emailed to known plan-holders)  
 

From: Randall Stapp, Purchasing Agent III, CPPO, CPPB  
Iowa Department of Administrative Services-GSE  
Phone 515-242-5005; e-mail: randall.stapp@iowa.gov 
  
RE: Addendum No. 1, to RFB0214005018 Abatement Services, Term Contract(s) 
 
The following additions, changes, and clarifications are hereby made by addendum #1:  
 

1.  (Question) The “allowable” charge for travel, does that mean an hour will be allowable for the  
 trip out and an hour will be allowable for the trip back? Or, two up and two back?  
     (Response) The charge should be the actual time up to a maximum of one hour out and one 
 hour back (for up to 3 workers). 

 2.  (Question) The cities used in the quadrants for bidding, are they examples? None are within  
  an hour of any of our abatement locations. Will any additional travel need to be built into  
  the hourly rate?  
       (Response) The cities listed are where we have our larger facilities. Depending on where  
             your offices are located you may need to factor additional travel into your hourly rate.  

  
 
 Please acknowledge receipt of addendum #1 in your bid. Thank You. 
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